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Construction of a new multipurpose hall at Engadine High School is underway. The hall will include a full basketball court, stage, 
amenities, and sports and performance storage. 

Building works will be taking place at Engadine High School across the Summer School Holidays  

Construction and maintenance works on the new multipurpose hall will continue to take place across summer period when the school is 
not attended by students or staff. 

Construction works taking place from mid-December 2022 will continue through to the end of the summer school holidays in late 
January 2023. These works across this normally quiet period will see additional trades people, trade vehicles, and possibly some 
additional noise on and around the school site. 

These works include, but are not limited to the following: 

 concrete pour for communications room which will take place adjacent to the driveway  
 repair to damaged wall at entry to school driveway  
 repair to turf damaged during construction adjacent to school driveway. 
 

School Infrastructure NSW have plans  that outline the likely impacts of the upgrade works on the local community, such as noise, 
vibration, dust, and traffic changes. We will notify our neighbours before any disruptive work takes place.  
To learn more about how we manage construction impacts visit: edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts 
 
Image showing location of works and concrete pour scheduled for 14 December 2022 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au


 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

How can I stay up to date?  

Follow this link to access the project webpage edu.nsw.link/EngadineHS or scan the QR code to the right.   

If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business 
hours on 1300 482 651 and schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  

School Infrastructure NSW will be closed from 5pm Friday 23 December 2022 to 9am Monday 9 January 2023, inclusive, in line with the 
NSW Government shut down period. During this time, if there is an urgent issue please contact the site manager listed on the 
construction site entry. In an emergency, please call triple zero (000). 
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